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Dec 21, 2011
To:

"M. ANGELICA SALAZAR-AGUILAR” angelica.salazar@cirrelt.ca,angy@yalma.fime.uanl.mx
From:

“Annals of Operations Research (ANOR)" publications@rutcor.utgers.edu
Subject:  Decision on your manuscript #ANOR-1631R2

Dear Professor SALAZAR-AGUILAR,

1 am pleased to inform you that your manuscript, “Multiobjective Scatter Search for a Commercial Territory
Design Problem,” has been accepted for publication in Annals of Operations Research.

When proofs are ready, you will be notified by the Production Department and you will be able to find
information regarding your accepted paper at the following link:

http:/

/www.springer.com/business/operations +research/journal/ 10479?detailsPage=contentItemPages.
ClPageCounter=514108

Thank you for your contribution to our journal.
Best regards,
Endre Boros

Editor-in-Chief
Annals of Operations Research





